
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

UNITED STATES COAST GUARD Commander (oan) 
Twelfth Coast Guard Dist. 
630 Sansome Street 
San Francisco, CA 94126 

LL 42 
22 November 1978 

Mr. Gary W. Bales, City Manager 
City of Pacific Grove 
300 Forest Avenue 
Pacific Grove, CA 93950 

Dear Mr. Bales: 

Please refer to your letter of 7 November 1978 concerning your license 
to operate Point Pinos Lighthouse as a museum. 

I applaud the work Mr. YADON and his staff have done in preserving the 
lighthouse and strongly desire that this excellent museum program 
continue. I understand your recent funding limitations and will have 
our license amended to make major maintenance on the lighthouse 
building the responsibility of the Coast Guard. I look forward to 
continued cooperation between our two agencies for the benefit of the 
general public. 

If we can be of any further assistance please don't hesitate to 
contact CDR J. S. BLACKETT of my staff at the above address or by 
telephone (415) 556-2560. 

Sincerely, 

E. L. COPE 
Captain, U. S. Coast Guard 
Chief, Operations Division 
By direction of the District Commander 
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